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June, 2021, Prayer Letter

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I pray my Prayer Letter finds you doing well. I recently had my
pacemaker replaced with a new one. I am completely dependent on it. The
new unit is working well. Praise the Lord! We thank the Lord that Freda and
I are doing well.

On Wednesday evening, June 2, in a special service at Faith Baptist
Church in Gulfport, Mississippi, I handed the responsibility of directing the
BEAMS ministry over to Dr. Arthur Lockard. For over ten years, Dr. Lockard ~ Renéand FredaFreret
has been serving with me in the BEAMS ministry. He has proven himself to be very loyal and
faithful. Because of health reasons, I have had to slow down. As my health permits, I want to
travel to churches to present the need that missionaries have for Bibles. I want to thank the
churches who support the ministry and me. Your support has allowed me to work full-time in the
Beams ministry. In my 25 years as Executive Director, we have supplied over 1,800,000 whole
hardback Bibles, free of charge, to over 4,000 missionaries and national pastors in over 150
countries.

National BEAMS Conference

We are looking forward to the BEAMS National Conference on February 21-22, 2022,
Please mark this date on your calendar and make plans to attend.

Come and Visit the Biblical Heritage Exhibit
Why not plan to take a field trip to visit the BEAMS Biblical Heritage Exhibit? You can
learn much about the Bible and the great sacrifices made by those who gave their lives so that we

can have the Word of God in our language. To make an appointment to see the exhibit and/or
pack Bibles, call Bro. Scott at 228-832-1096.

Bible Day Offering
We praise the Lord that we received sufficient funds from the Bible Day Offering to supply
5,000 whole, hardback Bibles for national pastors and missionaries in Burma.

Thank You

Freda and I thank each individual, church, and pastor for your faithful prayers and support
for us and the BEAMS Bible ministry.

Your Missionaries,
R D EFmre—

René and Freda Freret



